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The School Council have truly embraced the organisational skills required to
successfully run a school café. From coordinating rotas and managing stock levels
to ensuring smooth day-to-day operations, they have demonstrated impressive
teamwork, responsibility, and attention to detail. Their ability to plan ahead,
communicate effectively, and adapt to challenges has been key to the café’s
success. This initiative has not only showcased their leadership but also highlighted
their dedication to creating a welcoming and efficient space for the school
community.

The confidence, communication skills, and forward thinking shown by the
representatives of the School Council have truly shone throughout their work.
Whether presenting ideas, engaging with their peers, or making thoughtful
decisions, they have consistently demonstrated maturity and initiative. Their ability
to speak clearly, listen actively, and collaborate effectively has had a positive impact
on the school community. These qualities have not only helped them represent their
fellow students with integrity but have also set a strong example of leadership in
action.

The next steps forward for the School Council involve carefully planning and
plotting events throughout the year where the Base café can be actively utilised.
Opportunities such as the Summer Fair, music showcases, knowledge days
involving parents, and various sporting events offer perfect occasions to extend the
café’s role within the school community. By integrating the café into these events,
the Council aims to enhance community engagement, provide additional support
for school activities, and create more chances for students to develop their
organisational and teamwork skills. This forward-thinking approach will ensure the
café continues to be a vibrant and valuable part of school life.

The Masefield Bake Off was a roaring success as always, bringing our families
together in a wonderful spirit of community and generosity. Not only did it provide
a fun and delicious way to connect, but it also helped raise valuable funds for both
Macmillan and Masefield’s own initiatives. The event highlighted the kindness and
support within our school family, making it a memorable occasion that combined
charity with celebration.
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